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Summer Newsletter 

2017 

Welcome to the JNFC Summer Newsletter!!  

Enjoy the warm breezes and tempetures and the 

sounds of the ocean waves!  It’s Summer Time 

again! 

The JNFC continues to grow with continues support 

and love from all over the world.  Thank you all for 

your unwavering love for the lady and her music. 

Juice’s summer tour dates have yet to be released so 

they will not be featured in this edition of the 

newsletter. 

However, please visit the official site at 

www.juicenewton.net for the most up to date tour 

information. 

New Album 

Juice has been very hard at work on the new album 

and it is still in progress, no release date at this time.  

As soon as this is known, I will be sure to send out a 

special announcement and it will be posted on the 

official site the fan club site and JNFC Facebook 

page.  
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New ‘Juice” Item 
There is a new “Duets” compilation available at Amazon.com.  This compilation contains a never before 

released track with the late Eddie Rabbitt.  The song is entitled “Sea of Love.”  This new compilation is an MP3 

album only.  If you want the one unreleased track, that is all you have to purchase or download the entire 

album for your listen pleasure. 

 

 

 

Please copy and paste this URL into our browser.  https://www.amazon.com/Duets-Juice-

Newton/dp/B06XKP2WW5/ref=sr_1_2?ie=UTF8&qid=1495257099&sr=8-2&keywords=duets+juice+newton 

Search ‘duets juice newton’ on Amazon.com. 

Special thanks to fan club member Jody Stivers for sharing this information with everyone. 
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Otha Young Tribute 
This August marks the ninth anniversary of Otha Young’s passing.  Otha was not only most kind to fans and 

never seemed to tire from helping others. 

 

 

Otha whose first name is Robert, lived in Tarzana California with his wife Brenda and daughter Makena.  His 

love for his family and the music industry fulfilled every aspect of his life and brought so much happiness. 

 Juice and Otha met at a club in Los Gatos California called the “Grog & Sirloin” and their compatibilities and 

love for music was obvious.  They were an unbeatable musical team. 

The early years were very creative for Otha.  He wrote many of the songs Juice recorded as a solo artist and 

with the band ‘Silver Spur.’  In 1975, Otha wrote a song that was featured on the very first album.  The song 

Juice would record again on her break out album “Juice.”  The song? “The Sweetest Thing (I’ve Ever Known).  

This became Juice’s first number one country hit. 

Through it all, Otha never lost the creative drive and this continued throughout his life.  The latter years saw 

Otha manage Juice’s career.  He was not able to write as much then.  When I asked him about this he told me 

that, “There doesn’t seem to be as much as time to write like there was before.” 

Juice Newton (left) Otha Young (right) Photo property of the Juice Newton Fan Club 
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Otha Young Tribute (continued) 
Otha’s passion kept him going when he started his battle with cancer.  His endurance helped him to  prevail in 

the shows which brought him so much joy. 

The very last time I saw Otha perform was in Palm Dale California.  He used to always come and find me and 

we would chat.  When he didn’t come out, I had an “odd” feeling.  Otha came out with Juice and the band and 

performed but sat on a stool between songs which he never had done before. 

Unfortunately, not long after this performance, Otha passed away.  The lessons & impressions that are learned 

by knowing a person sometimes do not become obvious until they are gone.   Otha had the ability to always 

see the best in people.  He always treated every single person with respect and expressed his gratitude.  Those 

are just two of the lessons & impressions that I take to heart. 

Remembering Otha is wonderful to all that knew him.  The reflections of his impact on people and Juice’s 

career and music is simply put, amazing. 

Myself as Juice and Brenda, Makena and the band are better people for knowing Otha.  We all miss him dearly 

but will never allow ourselves to forget him or his unwavering sincere personality. 

Play the guitar in your heavenly band Otha!! 

Love and Admiration from us all. 

Paul, Juice, Brenda, Makena & All of The Members of the JNFC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join the first ever JNFC ‘LIVE’ broadcast from our Facebook page!! 

JNFC President Paul Fowler will be answering questions and or speaking of topics that you want to 

talk about. 

Date: June 17, 2017 

Time: 12:00-1:00 PM Pacific Time 

Join the conversation!!  “LIKE” the JNFC page today!! 

https://www.facebook.com/Juice-Newton-Fan-Club-

219353041458864/insights/?referrer=notif&notif_t=page_user_activity&notif_id=14967201623133

34 
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Relax Until the Fall 
Until the Fall Newsletter, have a wonderful summer everybody.  Enjoy your vacations and family time no 

matter what season it is where you live. 

Paul Fowler – President Juice Newton Fan Club 

 


